
 
Catholic Parishes of 

St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth & St Peter’s, Gorleston 
Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 

Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 
Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ Tel: (SM) 01493 842001 (SP) 01493 301013 

Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com Website: SM:www.stmarysgy.org.uk SP: www.stpetersrc.org.uk  

                                         11th Week of the Year – June 2023 
Year A: Weekday Cycle 2                 Divine Office Week 3 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

     17th June 

 

Acle  17.00 For the people of the parish 

      Sunday  

      18th June 

 

Day for Life 

SM 09.00 For peace in the world 

SP 09:30  All the faithful departed † 

SM 11.00 For God’s blessings and for all departed 

 Caister 17.00 For the sick and housebound 

Monday  

 

 

SM ------- No Mass 

SP ------- No Mass 

Tuesday 

 

 

SP 09:30 Kersey George FM 

SM 10:00 For our new PPC Members 

    Wednesday 

 

 

 

SP 09:30 Rodgers Hugh Philip FM 

SM 10:00 Iveta Curejova †, Drahomir Cureja 

    Thursday 

 

 

SM 09:30  Eucharistic Adoration                                             

SM 10:00 Alonzo A.C. FM 

SP 19:00 Stuart FM 

 Friday  

 SP 09:30 Jeanette Charalambous † 

 SM 10:00  Gerald Walker † 

Saturday  

 

 

SP 09:30 Bunn FM 

 SP 10:00 Adoration and confession  

 SM 10:00 Fronti FM 

 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan Byrne, 
Mary Byrne, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Ursula Cole, Angela Cooper, 
Anthony D’Arcy, Geoffrey Davis, Filomena Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan 
Fabian, Marguerite Harman, Rosemarie Hawkins, Pat & Bill Howell, Pat 
Kirton, Brian Lafferty, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda McGurk, 
Margaret Morton, Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom 
Ryan, Wayne Sharp, Marta Sofia, Mike Spragg, F, Jonathon Walsh, Karen 
Zerafa, Susanna Craig, Veronica Alexander, Gianfranco Darvini  and 
Maureen Bacon, Jacqueline Ropes. May the Lord heal them.   

Death anniversaries:  Thomas Stockley, Bernard Walsh, Josie O’Mahony, 
Joseph Purcell, Daniel Green, Kathleen Platten, Karen Hodges, Gabriela 
Hangyakova, John Wright, Florence Bullen, John George, Shane Boulton, 
Joan Glasheen, Diane Wood, Andrew Bourne, Sonia Lowe, Eileen Grace, 
Christina Brown, Paul Harris, Carol Anne Brind, Monica Lee, Gerald Walker, 
Ellen Parker, Agostino Diana, Jack Weech, Joan Glasheen, Charles Hamlin, 
Joaquim Cardoso, Ernest Ochne, Joseph Considin, Jan Janor, Cecilia 
Maan, Monica Sweeney, Hilda Penrose. May they rest in peace. 

 

 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo 
SMMM 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

 
Parish Deacon 

Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

 
Baptism 

2 months’ notice required. 
Marriage 

6 months’ notice required. 
 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 

emergency, please contact. 
01502 572453 

(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

The Cycle of Prayer: For 
deeper understanding 
between Christians and 
Jews; Those who suffer 
persecution, Oppression 
and Denial of Human 
Rights; Human Life; 
Europe; Seafarers. 
Psalm Response:     
We are his people: the sheep 
of his flock.              
. 
 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


 
Parish Stewardship 

Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 
loving, but you cannot love without giving. 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £137.00 

Loose £657.00 

Standing Orders £100.00 

TOTAL £894.80 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £67.64 

Loose £381.94 

Standing Orders £285.75 

TOTAL £735.33 

 
St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 

£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 
St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or 
your weekly collection to St Mary’s 
using the QR code displayed here. 
You can donate £1, £5, £10 or any 
other amount you specify. St Mary’s 
can also claim Gift Aid for your 

donation by using this method of payment. 
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering. During these unprecedented times for the 
Church, Country, and the World as a whole. Would 
you please consider setting up a standing offering to 
the Parish of St Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our 
Churches can still receive some much-needed 
funds? Please email Anna at the Parish office or call 
the parish office for any query on this. Here are the 
Bank details for St Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Catholic Church. 
Sort code: 55-81-45. Account no: 18226558. 
ACCOUNT NAME: St Peters Parish.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. 
God’s Stewardship – Appreciation On behalf of St 
Mary’s parish, I wish to sincerely thank all our 
parishioners and friends for the attention given to the 
Stewardship programme that we concluded (but still 
ongoing). A special thank you to all who have 
completed: the ‘third week newsletter’ to increase 
their given to the parish, to set up a new standing 
order or volunteering their time and talent for the 
progress of our parish. May God bless you all. Fr 

Anthony. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adult Programme is 
ongoing in St Mary’s parish. Do you know anyone 
who is not baptised or baptised in another Church 
and wants to be received in Catholic Church, please 
get this information to the. 
We pray for all our parishioners, their family and 
friends who celebrate their Birthday in June. 

A warm welcome to all our visitors this 
weekend 

 
Forthcoming Diary Dates: 

 
➢ Summer concert at St. Peter’s - Friday 7th July 

at 7:30.  
➢ Knight of St Columba Barbecue fundraising for 

St Mary’s. Saturday 24th June at 13:00 in the 
parish’s back garden. 

➢ Portuguese BBQ Fundraising for St Mary’s 
Church, Saturday 22nd July at 13:00 

➢ Music concert in St Mary - Saturday 8th July 
 
 
Second collection next Sunday for the work of Life 
Charities. 
 

SUMMER CONCERT for choir and soloists 
St Peter's Church Friday 7th July at 7.30pm. The 
Chorus of St Cecilia. Popular classics and songs 
from favourite Musicals 
Tickets £10 available on the door and from 
Matthew Hardy: Mob: 07786165690 
Father’s Day Congratulation to all the fathers in our 
parish and fathers all over the world on this occasion 
of Father’s Day celebration. May you continue to 
enjoy the intercession of our Blessed Mother Mary. 
May the soul of all departed fathers rest in peace. 
PRIZE BINGO Saturday 24th June at St. Peter's, 
eyes down 7.00pm. Proceeds towards transporting 
much needed shoes and clothing to an orphanage 
and school in Nigeria. 
Donations of prizes welcome. 
Meeting with all prospective Candidates for 
Confirmation in our two parishes. This meeting will 
be for all who have completed and submitted the 
Confirmation form. The meeting will hold at St Mary’s 
Church Hall on Saturday 24th June at 17:00, 
SVP National Pilgrimage to Walsingham is on 
Sunday 2nd July. Mass and Sacrament for the Sick led 
by Bishop Peter. Mass at 1.30 and Sacrament of the 
Sick 3.15 closing with Benediction at 4.00. All 
Welcome.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
St Peter’s Parish Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
Will hold on Sunday 18th June after the 9:30am Mass 

in the Hall.  All the groups in the parish are 
requested to get their reports ready for the meeting. 
The last AGM minute is already posted on the 
parish’s notice board and nomination forms for new 
Parish Council at the back of Church. Please 
complete and submit the form on or before the day 
of meeting. 
God’s Stewardship – Appreciation On behalf of 
St Mary’s parish, I wish to sincerely thank all our 
parishioners and friends for the attention given to 
the Stewardship programme that we concluded 
(but still ongoing). A special thank you to all who 
have completed: the ‘third week newsletter’ to 
increase their given to the parish, to set up a new 
standing order or volunteering their time and talent 
for the progress of our parish. May God bless you 

all. Fr Anthony. 
 


